
  
 
 

LLoouuiiss  CChhaarrppeennttiieerr  
SSeeccrreettaarryy  ooff  tthhee  GGoovveerrnniinngg  CCoouunncciill,,  

 
Cordially invites you to a reception  

to celebrate the contributions of 
 

CCrriissttiinnaa  OOkkee  
  

and to wish her well in her retirement. 

Wednesday, December 19, 2007 

3:30 – 5:30 p.m. (remarks at 4 p.m.) 
 

Governing Council Chamber 

27 King’s College Circle 

 

 
Please respond by December 12th, to: 

governing.council@utoronto.ca
 

We look forward to your joining us! 

mailto:governing.council@utoronto.ca

